
Granville Education Foundation announces grant awards

GRANVILLE, Ohio — The Granville Education Foundation (GEF) is pleased to announce the grant awardees for its fall grant cycle. GEF is a non-profit organization that raises funds within the community to support innovative educational projects throughout the Granville Exempted Village School District (GEVSD). The following projects received funding for this grant cycle:

· “Cross Curricular STEM Integration” – submitted by Mary Cook and Emily Moon of Granville High School: This grant will provide upgraded chemistry equipment that can be used across multiple disciplines. The new equipment will mimic what the students will use in college and expose students to fuel cells and power supplies.

· “Everyone Has a Story” – submitted by Susan Tallentire and James Browder of Granville Middle School: Funding for this grant will go toward the purchase of additional books on World War II/Holocaust unit to provide additional choices for students. The books will be part of a larger project on telling someone else’s story after a series of interviews.

· “Searching for Hidden Treasurers” – submitted by Michael Bait of Granville High School: 
This project will go toward the purchase of new binoculars for Physics and Astronomy students’ night sky observations providing a different viewing experience from a telescope.

· “VersaTile Enrichment” - submitted by Cathy Bero and Christine Jude of Granville Elementary School: With the purchase of VersaTiles, students will have a hands-on math learning tool that can further all levels of math understanding.

· “Ace Space Podcast Productions” – submitted by Travis Morris of Granville Elementary School: This exciting project will go toward the purchase of equipment which will allow GES students to work collaboratively with staff to create and publish their own podcasts.

· “Electric Ensemble” – submitted by Samantha Schnabel of Granville Middle and High School: With the purchase of additional amplification equipment for middle and high school music students, this grant will enable many more students to participate at the same time in the Electric Ensemble.  



